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DISCOVERY 

KIDS NEWS  

OWLS & CATERPILLARS  

WELCOME BACK TO ALL OF OUR OWL AMD CATERPILLAR FRIENDS! WE 

HOPE THAT EVERYONE HAD A SAFE , FUN, AND  EXCITING SPRING 

BREAK. 

PRIOR TO LEAVING FOR SPRING BREAK, OUR T HEME FOR THE WEEK 

WAS ALL ABOUT FLOWERS AND HOW THEY GROW.  WE DID LOTS OF 

FUN ACTIVITIES AND READ MANY BOOKS  THAT  TAUGHT US ABOUT 

DIFFERENT KINDS OF FLOWERS, PARTS OF A FLOWER AND HOW TO 

TAKE CARE OF THEM. FOR ONE OF THE ACTIVITIES, EACH OWL AND 

CATERPILLAR PUT A FLOWER SEED INTO A SEALED BAGGIE WITH A 

MOIST TOWEL, AFTER WHICH WE TAPED THE BAGGIE TO THE 

CLASSROOM WINDOW TO EXPOSE IT TO THE SUNLIGHT. AFTER SOME 

TIME HAD PASSED THE CHILDREN WERE AMAZED  TO SEE THE SEEDS 

STARTING TO SPROUT! THEY ALSO DID ANOTHE R  FUN ART ACTIVITY 

WHERE THEY GOT TO PAINT THIER VERY OWN FLOWER POTS AND 

WOULD LATER BE ABLE TO PLANT THIER FLOWER SPROUTS INTO 

THIER PAINTED FLOWER  POTS! OUR FLOWER TH EME WAS LOTS OF 

FUN. 

OUR THEME FOR THIS W EEK WILL BE ALL ABOUT BUGS! WE WILL 

READ BOOKS AND ENGAGE IN ACTIVITIES TO HELP US EXPLORE  AND 

LEARN MORE ABOUT THEM. WE WILL EVEN TAKE   AN ADVENTURE 

WALK ON THE NATURE TRAIL TO SEE HOW MANY  CREEPY CRAWLERS 

WE CAN SPOT! IN ADDITION TO OUR BUG THEME ACTIVITIES, WE 

WILL  ALSO DO SOME ACTIVITIES TO REFRESH  THE OWLS AND 

CATERPILLARS WITH LETTERS AND NUMBERS RECOGNITION, 

PHONICS, AND INTRODUCTION TO  NEW SITE WORDS.  WE ARE 

LOOKING FORWARD TO AN EXCITING  WEEK  BACK AT PRESCHOOL!  

APRIL 17 ð21 2017  

Reminders: 

¶ Field Trip to the Kazoo 

Factory on Friday  April 

21st 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ Healthy Kids Field Day 

on Friday April 28th 

 

 

 

 

 

The children will engage in 

lots of fun outdoor activi-

ties, and will even get to 

create their own healthy 

trail mix snack! 

YMCA OF Beaufort County  

1801 Richmond Avenue Port Royal 29935  

ymcabeaufortcounty.com  
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